
Regular Meeting of the Livingston Mayor and Board of Alderman on March 6, 2023 at 6:00 p.m.

                                                                                              Alderman Present:  John Clough
                                                                                                                                  Rex Dale
                                                                                                                                  Ken Dodson
                                                                                                                                  Bruce Elder
                                                                                                                                  David Langford
                                                                                                                                  Bill Linder

                                                                                              Alderman Absent:    None

Vice-Mayor Ken Dodson called the meeting to order.

Bill Linder made the motion to accept the minutes.  David Langford seconded the motion.  The vote was 
6 yes and 0 no.

Vice-Mayor Ken Dodson informed the Board that item #2 (Airport) is being postponed until April and 
that item #4 (Tiffany Whited) had a scheduling conflict.

John Clough made the motion to accept the agenda with the removal of items 2 and 4.  Rex Dale 
seconded the motion.  The vote was 6 yes and 0 no.

Rex Dale made the motion to pass the 2nd Reading on Ordinance 2023-2-1 Rezoning 399 Celina Highway 
from R-1 to C-1.  John Clough seconded the motion.  The vote was 6 yes and 0 no.

Bruce Elder made the motion to pass the 2nd Reading on Ordinance 2023-2-2 Rezoning a portion of the 
Assured Development and Management Corporation property on Hi Tech Drive and East 7th Street from 
R-1 to R-2.  Bill Linder seconded the motion.  The vote was 6 yes and 0 no.

Shannon Cantrell gave an update on the various projects in the downtown area.

Brian Stone of Performance services gave an update and said that the preliminary report will be ready in 
April.

Rex Dale made the motion to adjourn.  John Clough seconded the motion.  The vote was 6 yes and 0 no.

                                                                               

                                                                                          ____________________________________________
                                                                                           Mayor

ATTEST:  ___________________________________




